
Frequently Asked Questions:

1) Why do we have to register again?

It is important for us to have your most recent information to make sure we can reach the
parents in case of an emergency or simply to touch base with the parents about their
child’s progress in class.

2) Can we cover more lines for Noorani Qaida for the 4-6 year old kids?

Our focus is to create a strong foundation for our kids in Noorani Qaida. We feel it is in
the best interest of the children to impart quality not quantity. In the past year we have
had our first batch of Level One students move up to Level Two. The difference of
progress between students that join from Level One and those who join directly into
Level Two is quite apparent. We believe that this has to do with our focus on quality over
quantity

3) Why don’t you have Tuesday and Thursday classes during the week?

We are discontinuing the Tuesday and Thursday classes and we have launched a new
personalized program. For more information please contact
info@masjiduthmanatlanta.org

4) Can I get Scholarship?

We do provide need based scholarships, if you are interested please email
admin@masjiduthmanatlanta.org . Please keep in mind that Masjid runs based on
donations.

5) Is it safe to use my credit card?

We take the security of PAN of credit card seriously. We use SSL on our website and
use jot form with Stripe as Payment processor. All recurring payments are processed
using tokenization.
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